
This term we are learning: 

 

Summer Term 1 

It’s one of our shortest half terms but we are still going to cram lots of new 

learning into our time at school.   

 

Pre School 

In Pre School, we will be exploring plant life cycles.  

The children will also be delving into the topic of 

“Superheroes”.  As with all our topics  if you have any 

books that link to what we are learning please let us 

know. Listening activities, songs and stories will also 

be integrated into our daily lessons. 

Reception 

Reception children will be learning about our 

“Awesome Animals”. During their studies they will be 

exploring how we can look after our world and 

animals that live in it.   They will look into recycling as 

part of this topic.  During Summer 1, the children will 

also have fun learning about dinosaurs.  Mrs Cowling 

and Mrs Brackley are very impressed with the 

children’s drawing club work already and are excited to see what they will 

do this term. 

Important: Please bring in a named water bottle everyday. Children 

may also need a named sun hat as the weather is improving.  

Message from the teachers: 

We have spaces in our Pre school from September 2025 onwards, so if you 

know anyone whose child will be 3 years or above by the 31st August 2025 

please encourage them to come and have a look around our lovely setting. 

 

Pre school proud clouds / Reception leaves 

If your child completes something at home that you are pleased with please 

write it on a proud cloud or Reception leaf and we can celebrate their 

success at school. 
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Suggested home learning activities:  

 

Reading remains the schools main focus this 

year. We can’t emphasis enough that those who 

read regularly  have a significantly better chance 

of doing well in school and beyond. Developing a 

routine where children find time a quiet time to 

read at home with an adult and on their own  

helps to foster a love of reading.  For younger 

children, listening to an adult read and sharing books every day is vitally 

important and really helps them to become lifelong readers. If you have any 

questions regarding supporting your child with reading at home please ask! 

Important : Please come along to our Reception family reading 

sessions at 9am every Friday.  If you can’t make this time you can 

also join us at 2:30pm. 


